
Knights of Columbus 
 

OREGON STATE COUNCIL 

 
 

October 1, 2019 

 

Keep Christ in Christmas 
 

Merry Christmas (Already??) 
 

Dear Brothers, 

 

Yes, it is time to gather funds so we can reserve billboard space for the 2019 Christmas season. Good 

“high exposure” billboards are available, but I need to secure them now --- in October. See if your council 

or Assembly can make some contribution to this state activity. My goal is to increase  involvement with 

this activity this year. Certainly we can do better than 23% ??  

  

The billboard will show the nativity scene (Joseph, Mary, and Jesus) with the phrase “Keep Christ in 

Christmas,” with a ten inch strip at the bottom identifying the Oregon Knights of Columbus as the 

sponsor. This billboard activity is another means way to make our organization more visible in the state 

and to increase the Knights of Columbus “footprint.” 

 

Thank you for your timely attention to help our state evangelize this important Christian message. Call 

me with any questions—541-523-6245. Please mail the Commitment Notice (and a check made out to 

KCIC Billboards) and send state secretary Michael Rooke, 15240 SW Oregon St., Sherwood, OR 97140.  

 
Fraternally yours, 
Francis  

Francis Mohr, Chairman 

“Keep Christ in Christmas” Program 

 

*****************************COMMITMENT  NOTICE ***************************** 

             

Council Name: _____________________________      No. ____________  Date: ____________ 

 

Enclosed is: ___________________________ OR   we pledge $ ___________________ 

 

Officer’s Name: _______________________________ Position: _________________________ 

MAIL TO: Michael Rooke, 15240 SW Oregon St., Sherwood, OR 97140  

 


